
Dear Resident 

You are warmly invited to join us to celebrate the opening       

of our new Community Hub 

An exciting opportunity to meet neighbours,     

feel connected and see our new community 

building for the first time! 

Saturday 8th March, drop in any time between 10.30 – 4.30pm  

The Trustees look forward to meeting you! 


